
 
 
After concluding her studies in tourism, Ms Suzanne Hoogervorst worked abroad 
in the field of hospitality. After returning to the Netherlands, she worked for the 
Amsterdam Tourist Board and Schiphol Group at Amsterdam Airport Schiphol. 
Suzanne also gained experience in working in international environments from 
other previous employment. 
As EDCTP Travel & Events Officer she is responsible for coordinating all travel 
and hospitality for in-house meetings as well as frequent events held abroad. 
 


